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 SitRep 39/2021 

 
This morning, your Union and FRNSW were back in the IRC to continue discussions around FRNSW’s 
response to the ongoing COVID situation. 
  
Whilst The Department has been unwilling to provide any assurances on what we need to keep you all 
safe, we the FBEU, have left the door wide open for the Department to meet with us and work toward 
an agreed position. 
  
Health and safety is Union business, and we will not have the concerns of our members ignored. 
  
The Union will fully consider todays result and determine the best way forward. In the meantime, the 
Code Red is still in place. 
 
 
In Unity, 

 
Martin Dixon 
Acting State Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


